Fire District #1 Prudential Committee
Open Session March 26, 2013
Call to order at 7:50pm
Members present- Kevin Taugher, Ray Miner, Greg Sheehan

Chief Evaluation

KT- handed out a potential tempiate for the Chief’s performance appraisal that is consistent with what
the town uses to do their appraisals on town employees. He also passed a out the performance
appraisal that the fire Captains use on the firefighters. Kevin asked for input on what shouid be included

in the review.

GS- suggested that a portion of the review be a 360 peer review the other captains and firefighters. He
also suggested that the committee could provide stamped envelopes for the evaluations to be mailed to
Greg Sheehan’s home address where the data could be compiled for analysis.

KT —went through the performance appraisals and asked that board members review them and add
anything that they felt was appropriate.

District Clerk Communications Update

Chief said that he and the clerk were working on getting firefighters comfortable with using the district

email for communication

+  (35- motion to adjourn
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Meeting adjourned at 8:33pm



